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13 February ‘25
Greetings from the Sommerdorfs...

Itis hard to believe that we are already into another year! We trust that the Lord has richly blessed
you this past year, and that you will be recipients of His grace and goodness in 2025.

THIS PAST YEAR WAS VERY PRODUCTIVE

In 2024, we experienced the Lord’s hand of blessing on our endeavors. We saw the Lord move in
very amazing ways in a number of our meetings, and experienced a spirit of revival in numerous churches,
including two churches in Canada. One of the most fruitful and blessed years since we began this
ministry in 2000, and we rejoice to be a part of the Lord’s moving and working in the hearts of the saved,
as well as the unsaved.

MINISTRY SCHEDULE POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE

This year we will be primarily in Texas through March, then on to Oklahoma, Arkansas, Indiana
and Michigan before heading east. We will also be ministering in the Washington DC area, then on to
the New England states, before working our way south into Tennesee, Kentucky and the Carolinas.
Our entire schedule is posted on our website at Sommerdorf.com, and we would appreciate your prayers
for the following:

1. The Messages...That they would be God honoring, clear, and empowered by the Holy Spirit.

2. The Attendance...That there would be a commitment to attend, and an expectation for God to
work in the hearts of His people, and the lost.

3. The Response...That there would be souls saved, families strengthened, and the local church
unified, challenged and encouraged.

In addition to this, we certainly covet your prayers for safety in our travels. We have never missed
a meeting in 25 years due to mechanical issues, and we always ask the Lord for safety as we head to our
next destination. Thank you so much for your prayers, faithful support, and friendship!
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